
Please do not park in areas where there is a Red Curb.  
This is a fire lane and parking is never permitted here 
unless you are an emergency vehicle.  Please do not 

park against the red curb, even if you are in the 
vehicle waiting.  Please use a parking space or park 

against the curb that is not red.  

Mannion Middle School 
purchased cones to 

remind parents that the 
area directly in front of 
the school is a red curb 

and should not be utilized 
for parking, even if 

someone is in the vehicle 
waiting.  Please use a 
parking space or park 

along the curb in an area 
that is not red. 
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These parents are parked along 
the curb that is NOT a Red 
Zone.  Other than an actual 
parking space, this is the 
correct place to park! 

These parents are parked against the curb that is an indicated Red Zone.  This 
is NEVER the correct place to park, even if you are waiting in the vehicle.   
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At least 30 cars could park along this curb.  You could 
instruct your son or daughter to safely walk on the 
sidewalk until they find your vehicle where you will be 
waiting for them.  They never have to walk in front of 
a vehicle!  Once you have your child, turn your signal 
on and join the single file line to exit the school’s 
driveway. 
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